
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Chief Executive 
 

BOARD MEMBERSHIP 
 

 

Councillor Mark Dennett (Chairman) Labour 

Councillor Philip Drakeley Conservative 

Councillor Margaret Horabin (Vice-
Chairman) 

Labour 

Councillor Frank Fraser Labour 

Councillor Robert Gilligan Labour 

Councillor Trevor Higginson Liberal Democrat 

Councillor Diane Inch Liberal Democrat 

Councillor Joan Lowe Labour 

Councillor Stan Parker Labour 

Councillor Margaret Ratcliffe Liberal Democrat 

Councillor John Stockton Labour 

 

Please contact Lynn Derbyshire on 0151 471 7389 or e-mail 
lynn.derbyshire@halton.gov.uk  for further information. 
 
The next meeting of the Board is on Monday, 3 September 2007 
 

Children and Young People Policy and 
Performance Board 
 
Tuesday, 17 July 2007 at 6.30 p.m. 
Marketing Suite, Municipal Building 

Public Document Pack



 

ITEMS TO BE DEALT WITH  
IN THE PRESENCE OF THE PRESS AND PUBLIC 

 
Part l 

 

Item No. Page No. 
  
1. PRESENTATION: BUILDING SCHOOLS FOR THE FUTURE 

(BSF) 
 

 

 

 

In accordance with the Health and Safety at Work Act the Council is 
required to notify those attending meetings of the fire evacuation 
procedures. A copy has previously been circulated to Members and 
instructions are located in all rooms within the Civic block. 
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